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WHA Welcomes New Employee, Haley Salazar

Haley Salazar

Haley Salazar joined WHA as a digital communications specialist on Oct. 16.
She comes to WHA from the Health Innovation Program (HIP) at the
University of Wisconsin School of Medicine & Public Health where she held
the role of Communications Specialist.
 
With a background that spans marketing, social media management and
website content management, Salazar has a proven track record of
enhancing digital communications and building engaging online platforms.
During her tenure with HIP, she developed and managed several websites,
overseeing content strategy, web design and creation.
 
We are thrilled to have Haley join WHA and contribute her wealth of
experience in communications, web strategy and digital content creation.
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